
Week Ahead : October 31, 2022

Good evening Hamburg School community.  These are items of interest for the week of
October 31, 2022.

Parade :  The Halloween Parade is at 1:30 tomorrow. Students will loop around the soccer field at the
bottom of Linwood Ave.  Spectators can line up along the sideline closest to the fence / road.  Please
park in the gravel parking area or on the grass along Linwood Ave.  Access the attached document for
more information regarding tomorrow’s Halloween activities.

Marking Period End : The first marking period ends on Friday, November 4th.  Final grades will be
posted by the end of school on Monday.  Parents attending conferences will receive a copy of their
child’s report card.

Conferences : Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held November 7th and 8th.  Access the attached
letter for scheduling information.

Calendar Change : The Winter Concert is being held on the evening of Dec 19. The snow date is Dec
21. The Winter Pageant is the morning of December 21.

Food Drive : The Hamburg Chapter of the National Junior Honor Society is sponsoring a Thanksgiving
Food Drive.  Donations will be collected until November 4th.

Election Day : “Democracy is not a spectator sport.” “There's no such thing as a vote that doesn't
matter.”  Remember to visit the polls on Tuesday, November 8th.  Hamburg’s “regular” polling location
is located at 18 Wallkill Avenue (the Firehouse / Municipal Building).

Community Dinner : Hamburg School is hosting a free community dinner on December 8th.
Pre-registration is required.  The final day to RSVP is Wednesday, November 23, 2022.

PTA News

Halloween Dance :  Thank you to everyone that volunteered to assist with the Halloween Dance.  The
students had lots of fun showing off their costumes and dance moves.

Wreath Sale : The holiday wreath sale begins this week.  Information will be sent home this week.

Cupcake Orders : Mr. Cupcake orders are due by November 9th.

BINGO : The Adult Bingo that was scheduled for November 4th has been canceled.

For additional information regarding any of these topics or events, please check the
school’s website and Digital Backpack.   Have a great week!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1oM-491NW6IQlM-lqIXHqC5MyP81cv31M12eeFeVLWfU/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vkPcbKzX8FbcnW7HLs0qfmDC1Ch_suuS/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_OiC9ljKRMADxnw8XJ2HvemEHNkNkiGF0OyFt4itwFm1qmw/viewform

